
Drexel House Summer Picknick Dinner Given By Council August 20

Another Drexel House Free Dinner was given by the Council on August 20, 2025. Over 60

Drexel House dwellers enjoyed a wonderful Summer Picknick Dinner provided by Council 

members. 

Drexel House is a homeless shelter that has an 83% return rate to normal community life. This 

return rate may be the most successful in the nation. 

Thank you all who donated and served at this wonderful community supportive event. 

Server: John Zyrkowski

Summer Pick Nick Dinner was the theme. John Zyrkowski and Joseph Maasan provided 
sliced ham and turkey; Sam Pellegrino supplied Cole Slaw. Joshua Schmitt provided buns 
and Tom Pursley supplied chips. Tom Mitchell provided desserts. John and Nancy 
Zyrkowski provided drinks.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 




